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Attachments:  

 

Recommendation: 

THAT the Township of Huron-Kinloss Committee of the Whole hereby receives for 

information Report No. PW-2022-05-38, prepared by John Yungblut, Director of 

Public Works. 

Background: 

2021 Landfill Monitoring Reports 

In accordance with out Certificate of Approval, landfill monitoring reports are 

required to be submitted to the Ministry of Environment, Conservation and Parks by 

March 31st on an annual basis. 

Yard Waste Depots 

The Township has two sites where residents can dispose of brush and yard waste.  

One location is on Havelock St. North in Lucknow, south of the Kinsmen Soccer 

Fields and the other location is east of the Huron Landfill entrance on Con. 6 E.  They 

are open from April to October annually.  The exact date of opening will vary from 

year to year depending on weather conditions. 

Discussion: 

2021 Landfill Monitoring Reports 

The Huron and Kinloss Landfill Monitoring Reports have been posted on the 

Township website. 

https://www.huronkinloss.com/en/live-here/landfill-sites-and-hours.aspx


Yard Waste Depots 

The Lucknow site opened for the season on April 6th and the Huron Landfill site 

opened on April 27th.  The Huron Landfill site was delayed due to the construction 

work required to restore the site and improve some of the drainage issues that we 

experienced last year. 

Financial Impacts: 

Landfill engineering and maintenance services are included in the 2022 Operating 

Budget. 

Strategic Alignment / Link: 

We are an environmentally conscious community that is a good steward of our 

natural environment by using our resources wisely, and by being aware and taking 

responsibility. 
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John Yungblut, C.E.T., Director of Public Works 

Approved By: 

Mary Rose Walden, Chief Administrative Officer 


